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                                                                                                      Friday 8
th

 September 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Year 3    Induction Meeting    Wednesday 13
th

  September 5.45 – 6.15pm  

 

You are invited to attend a short induction evening which will provide information about how you 

can best support your child as they continue their education in Year 3. We will give further details 

about trips and enrichment activities organised for the year. It is also an opportunity to ask any 

questions you might have, now that your child has started with us. The meeting will be held in the 

Speech and Language Centre.   

 

If you cannot make the evening, all the relevant information will be sent home on Friday 15
th
. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on this informal occasion.  

 

Year 3 Staff 
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